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1st April 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3 Cello Lessons  
 
After a successful Time4Music during the Spring Term learning the cello with Mrs 
Garner, the children showed very good promise. 
 
Therefore, if you are interested in your child continuing with cello lessons in 
school during the Summer Term, these can be arrange through West Sussex Music 
Trust on 01798 342369.  
 
The West Sussex Music Trust charge £8 for a 20 minute group session which is 
dependent on numbers and £12.50 for a 20 minute individual lesson, cellos can 
also be hired directly from the Music Trust for an additional charge. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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